
SWINDON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
27th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents 
 
On Monday 7th July, Year 5 have been invited to spend the day at Cleeve Secondary 
School for a Year 5 Taster Day.  
 
They will be split into groups and experience what life is like in a secondary school, 
with a fun timetable of lessons planned. There will also be an exciting Outdoor 
Education activity. 
 
Please can children come dressed in their PE kit with trainers and having applied 
sunscreen.   
 
There is no cost for this trip. They will need to bring a drink, a snack and a packed 
lunch.  If your child is entitled to a free school lunch, and you wish to order one, please 
inform the office by the end of Tuesday 1st July by emailing 
admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk  
 
Cleeve School are very kindly providing transport.  The coach will leave school at 
9.00am and will return by the end of the school day.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 Team 
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